From: Freeney, Fergus

Sent: 20 January 2015 14:47

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning applications 2014/6935/P and 2014/7338/P
Hello,

Could this be logged as an objection to both of these applications please.

Thanks

From: Cowen, Janet

Sent: 20 January 2015 14:30

To: Freeney, Fergus

Subject: Planning applications 2014/6935/P and 2014/7338/P

Dear Fergus Freeney,

| am writing in connection with the two planning applications 2014/6935/P and
2014/7338/P, relating to proposed developments at the rear of The Albert public house, 11
Princess Road, NW1 8JR.

| wish to object to these applications on the grounds that the proposed erection of a new
residential property and extension of the existing conservatory on this site will have a very
adverse effect on the neighbouring properties and on the viability of the pub itself, and will
deprive the locality of a green open space which is a valued communal amenity.

Yours faithfully,

Janet Cowen

15 Eton Place
Eton College Road,
NW3 2BT

Janet Cowen



